
Community Notice 10 
  Hemlock Reservoir Project 

 

 

March 31, 2022 

Halifax Water, through its contractor, Landmark Structures Co., is constructing a new water storage 
reservoir to better serve your community. The new water reservoir is being constructed at Halifax Water’s 
existing property on Masthead Court in Bedford. 
 
Upcoming Work 
 
All welding on the steel structure is complete. The next planned work on-site includes sandblasting and 
applying primer and then finish coats on the interior and exterior of the reservoir. The interior and exterior 
coating work is anticipated to start in May 2022, with the interior to be complete in mid-July 2022 and the 
exterior complete by the end of June 2022. 
 
The reservoir inlet and outlet piping installation is anticipated to start by early April, and be complete by 
mid-April.  
 
Fencing and site reinstatement is currently planned for mid-July after completion of the reservoir coating, 
with the reservoir being substantially complete in August 2022. 
  
To ensure the safety of our communities and our staff, please maintain a safe distance when Halifax 
Water staff or contractors are working in your area. 
 
Project Contacts 
Jonathan MacDonald, P.Eng  
Project Manager  
Halifax Water 
jonathanm@halifaxwater.ca 
902-818-0913 
 

Paul DiPelino 
Project Manager 
Landmark Structures Co. 
pdipelino@teamlandmark.com 
1-905-319-5460 
 

Customer Care Centre 
Halifax Water  
Mon - Fri 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM 
customercare@halifaxwater.ca 
902-420-9287 

Learn more: halifaxwater.ca/project/hemlock-reservoir-project 
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